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February 27, 2017 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

Re: Case 15-G-0185 – In the Matter of Heating Fuel Oil Supply Coordination 
with Interruptible Gas Service Customers, February 2015 Issues – All Major 
Gas Companies 

  
Dear Secretary Burgess, 
  
New York State Electric & Gas Corporation (“NYSEG”) hereby transmits for filing the 
enclosed tariff leaves in compliance with the New York State Public Service Commission’s 
(the “Commission”) Order Adopting New Communication Protocols, issued and effective 
December 16, 2016 (the “Order”), in the above referenced proceeding.  These tariff leaves 
are transmitted for filing in compliance as identified herein and in accordance with the 
requirements of Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) to the Commission’s Codes, 
Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). 
 
Below are the revised tariff leaves to become effective not less than one day’s notice on 
February 28, 2017.   
 
NYSEG P.S.C. No. 87 - Gas 
Leaf 26, Revision 6 
Leaf 27, Revision 5 
 
NYSEG P.S.C. No. 88 – Gas 
Leaf 61, Revision 5 
Leaf 61.1, Revision 3 
Leaf 64, Revision 5 
     
  
Purpose of Filing 
The Company is filing minor revisions to its January 13, 2017 compliance filing after further 
discussions with Department of Public Service Staff.   
 

Lori A. Cole 
Manager – Regulatory and Tariffs 
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Newspaper Publication 
In accordance with Ordering Clause 3 of the Order, the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the 
Public Service Law requiring newspaper publication has been waived. 
 
Company Contacts 
If you have any questions related to this filing, please contact Kelly Dietrick at 585.724.8135 
or me at 607.762.8710 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 

 
      Lori A. Cole 
       
 
Enclosures 
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